
 

 

 

The Algonquin Road Bridge Project contains proposed retaining walls 
along Algonquin Road, set back 13 feet from the southern property 

line of the Des Plaines Park District. The following landscaping 
features and retaining wall designs have been proposed to minimize 

the impact on Park District property. 



Current View of Algonquin Road (facing south).

 



Wall Option A

 



Wall Option B

 



Wall Option C 

 



Wall Option D 

 


